
December 29, 2020 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. 

December 29, 2020 adjourned from December 22, 2020. 

Present:  Supervisors Jensvold and Durby  

Absent:  Supervisor Stensrud 

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

Newly elected officials Susan Smith, Supervisor, Steve Hepperly, Sheriff and Karla 

Weiss, Auditor were sworn in.   

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the December 22, 2020 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda 

for December 29, 2020.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Julie Sorenson, Public Health discussed COVID-19.  

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed secondary road matters including snow 

removal. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve the new job description for Maintenance Superintendent for Secondary Roads.  

All voted aye.  Motion carried.  

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed drainage matters including DD 84 Lat 2C.  

There will not be a public hearing, both land owners agreed to allow Lucas Storby to go 

on to Nelsons land to attach to the district lateral.   

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

rescind the motion that set the public hearing for DD 84 Lat 2C for January 19, 2021.  All 

voted aye.  Motion carried.   

The following Manure Management plan was received by the Auditor’s office: 

#57824 Dave Peterson, Winnebago County, Iowa. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. January 4, 2021. 

 

__________________________ 

Bill Jensvold, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 

 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


